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We’re Breastfeeding 
Friendly! 

This is to certify that 

 

                               Plains View Surgery  
have pledged to: 

Support breastfeeding in all public areas 

Provide breastfeeding mums with seating and a 

welcoming, clean, and comfortable environment 

Ensure our staff are positive towards and 

supportive of breastfeeding mums 

Understand some mums may prefer to 

feed in privacy, and help where we can 

 

Date of issue: Date of expiry: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are dissatisfied please speak to the premises manager, and if unresolved, 

please contact Gedling Borough Council. 
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